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Friday Note

20th December 2024

Dear Parents

We would like to wish everyone a very Merry
Christmas and Happy New Year.

Please remember we have an inset day on Monday
6th January and children return to school on Tuesday
7th.

We look forward to seeing you all in the New Year.

Christmas Dinner

We hope everyone enjoyed their Christmas dinner on
Wednesday. A big thank you to our kitchen staff who
worked so hard.

Year 6 SATs Meeting for Parents / Carers

We will be holding our annual SATs meeting for
parents and carers of Yr 6 children on Thursday 9th
January at 9am in the hall. We would highly
recommend and encourage you to attend if possible
as we will be going over lots of important information
regarding your child's upcoming SATS tests. Many
thanks, Miss Offer & Mrs Rich

Dinners

Dinners  MUST be ordered by Thursday every week for

the following week on ParentPay. 

If nothing is ordered and your child is expecting a meal

we will no longer be able to provide one and you will

have to bring a packed lunch up for them straight

away.

Any problems at all with Parentpay, please just call.

Dinner booking for next term will need to be ordered
by Thursday 2nd January.

Lunchtime Award Winners

Congratulations to our lunchtime award winners for
term 2 who were treated to a take away drink from
the cafe.
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Christmas Reading Raffle & Doodle Maths winners

St Peter’s Carol Service

The Values Champions did a fantastic job at St Peter’s

Community Carol Service on Sunday. Thank you to

everyone that took part.

Diary Dates

December

Fri 20 End of term
Mon 23 - Fri 3 Christmas Holidays

January 25
Mon 6 Inset Day
Tue 7 Pupils return to school Term 3

Feb 25
Fri 14 End Of term
Mon 17 - 21 Half Term


